
Year 6
Transition

At Nuneaton Academy
We would like to invite all new Year 6 pupils 
who are coming to Nuneaton Academy in 

September for two transition days on

Monday 3rd July
8.45a.m. - 2.45p.m.

Tuesday 4th July
8.45a.m. - 2.20p.m.

This is a great opportunity to spend time at your 
new school, meet new teachers, make new friends 

and take part in new lessons and activities.

When

Aspire  Thrive  Be Kind
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